Launching Ceremony of UNIDO project

On 4 April, 2019, H.EE. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan,
attended at “Launching Ceremony ” organized by UNIDO in partnership of Ministy of
Labor and Garment Design and Training Service Center (GSC) and made a remark at
the ceremony. Government of Japan extended an assistance amount 200,000 USD to
the UNIDO project titled “Creating Jobs to enhance economic resilience and social

stabilization in the northern region of Jordan” in 2017.

Ms. Sulafa Mdanat, Representative of UNIDO, Representatives of Ministry of Labor,
and Irbid Chamber of Industry also delivered their speech and Eng. Ameed
Abdelqader, Chief executive officer of GSC, who will provide several training courses
to the beneficiaries, made a presentation of the work of GSC. Many of the attendees
of the ceremony and UNIDO staffs expressed their appreciation for Japanese

generous support for the project.

After the ceremony, ambassador Yanagi visited the Garment Design and Training

Service Center.
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